
Safety Share: 
Lightning Safety 
	 Using proper lifting techniques can help 
prevent back injuries both on and off the job. 
Follow these tips to avoid compressing the 
spinal discs or straining your lower back when 
you are lifting:
	 Have a lightening safety plan- Know 
where you’ll go for safety and how much time 
it will take to get there	
	 Monitor the weather- Look for signs of 
a developing thunderstorm such as darkening 
skies, flashes of lightning or increasing wind
	 Get to a safe place- If you hear thun-
der, even a distant rumble, immediately move 
to a safe place. Fully enclosed buildings with 
wiring and plumbing provide the best protec-
tion. Sheds, picnic shelters, tents or covered 
porches do NOT protect you from lightning. 
If a sturdy building is not nearby, get into a 
hard-topped metal vehicle and close all the 
windows. Stay inside until 30 minutes after the 
last rumble of thunder
	 Avoid open areas- Don’t be the tallest 
object in the area
	 Stay away from isolated trees, tow-
ers, or utility poles- Lightning tends to strike 
the taller objects in an area.
	 Stay away from metal conductors- 
Metal does not attract lightning, but lightning 
can travel long distances through it.

When the thunder roars, go indoors!

	 N e w -
mont recently 
donated to the 
Boys & Girls 
Club of Wells. 
The money will 
be used to help 
with facility im-
provements to 
the Club as well 
as supporting 
the Annual Sup-
port Campaign 
which allows the 
Club to grant 
access to any 
youth regard-
less of their abil-
ity to pay.

Pictured left to right: Jesenia Aboite (Wells Boys & Girls 
Club), Pamela Smith (Newmont External Relations Specialist) 
and Rusty Bahr (Boys & Girls Club CEO)  

Wells Family Resource Contribution

Pictured, the group of 44 industry, government, and academic geologists who visited Newmont’s Long Canyon site as part of the 
2015 Geological Society of Nevada Symposium.  

Long Canyon Hosts Tour Group from 
Geological Society of Nevada Symposium

Congratulations to all those who graduated from the Leopard Cubs Pre-
school this year! Newmont is proud to be a sponsor of the Wells Family 
Resource Center and preschool. 

Newmont Supports Great Futures in the 
Wells Community
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